
 

Hello Everyone,  

In Literacy this week we looked at revising the phonic sound ai, as in rain and 
also carried on revising the sounds j v w with children that need to practice their 
first sounds a bit more. The sound ai is for aim and the action is pretending to 
pull back an arrow to take aim at a target. Linking to our class story, Tadpole’s 

Promise, we thought of questions that we wanted to find out about the insects in the story 
and then wrote out our favourite question independently. We also did the insert to our 
Father’s Day cards, ensuring we wrote in our best handwriting! 

In our maths we looked at time once more, and played Time Bingo with o’clock 
and half past. We also started to learn about different types of data, looking at 
tallies and recording how many boys and girls there are in class and then 
putting this into a Tally Chart. 

In P.E. we had a go at tennis, starting off balancing bean bags on racquets and then 
moving onto plastic balls. We were all very confident with our bean bags, but the balls were 
a different story and were rolling everywhere!!! We had great fun! 

In our Outdoor learning we practiced our 1 and 2 more/less than. In Welsh we sang the 
Welsh version of Heads, shoulders, knees and toes. 

In science, we looked at animals that come from different 
habitats; hot or cold. We drew backgrounds of these two 
habitats and will be choosing animals to stick onto the 
backgrounds that live in those habitats. 

Finally, in art we made our Father’s Day cards and started to create our pictures for 
Hendrefest. They are pretty foxglove and hydrangea flowers that we have created using 
bunches of ear buds, dipped in paint and then dabbed on to make the flower shape. So far 
so good!!! As part of Hendrefest, each class has to make something to sell. We are hoping to 
make flower/button canvas pictures! These are some pictures of the vision I have in my 
head. 

 

 

 

 

So that we create something that you might want to buy and that will hopefully enhance 
your beautiful homes, we are asking if you want to send in buttons (in a clearly named 
bag) in a colour scheme of your choosing, then the pictures your child makes will be 
bespoke to you. And hopefully, rather than them being destined to be stored away in the 
attic, they might take pride of place somewhere special. That’s my hope anyway!!! Could 
these buttons come in any time over the next 2 weeks please if you do want to send any in. 

Have a lovely weekend. Put your feet up Dads, and be spoiled! 

 

Miss Thomas, Mrs Bowen & Mrs Davies. 

 



 


